
October 7, 2016 
      We have had a wonderful week in second grade! The students are continuing to work hard every day. We 
talked about the Fruit of the Spirit for the month of October--KINDNESS-- and learned about the life of St. Francis 
in Religion. We completed Superkids Unit 1 Week 3 in Reading. We learned about rights and responsibilities as 
citizens in Social Studies. In health we learned about nutrition, food groups, and making smart choices.. In math 
we finished exploring subtraction strategies. 
      Please make sure you’re checking Progressbook weekly, as homework is posted for a reminder. Thank you for 
your support and help at home! The Read-a-Thon starts on Monday! Students are being asked to help raise $50 
for our school. Please see the letter that came home this week with information to sign up. ​The classroom that 
raises the most money will earn an ice cream sundae party!  
     Mark your calendar for the Rite of Enrollment for First Reconciliation on Sunday, October 16. Join us for the 
9:00, 10:30 or noon Mass that day. Refreshments will follow in the Mother Teresa Room. This is a great time to 
come together as a family of God and lift our 2nd graders up in prayer! 
    ​We had a great end of the week with a school pep rally! ​We hope you have a great weekend! We look forward 
to another great week in second grade! 

What is happening next week in second grade 

Language Arts Superkids Hit 2nd Grade! Week 4 

Math Repeated addition and arrays (Test Friday) 

Social Studies Citizenship 

Health Nutrition and exercise  

Religion Reconciliation 

 
Reminders and Class Information 

● Snacks must be peanut free. Thank you!  
● Students may bring in a water bottle 
● Living Rosary October 11 
● NO SCHOOL October 14 
● Rite of Enrollment October 16 9:00, 10:30 or 12:00 masses 
● 2nd Grade Peace and Forgiveness Retreat October 28(more information to come soon) 

God Bless and Have a Wonderful Week,  ​   ​Mrs. Kubas & Mrs. Shreve 

 


